
Matt will be hosting a Reflection, which would be a short reading 
from Gentle and Lowly with time for breakout rooms and close with 
reflective prayer on Wednesdays 7.30 pm. 

Here is the Zoom Code for the Gentle and Lowly reading: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82741479985?pwd=RGhxRTcrcTM2W
EtWc 0RWRTZnQTRqQT09 
Meeting ID: 827 4147 9985 
Passcode: 329348 

Mother’s Day Sunday 14th March. 

We need volunteers, preferably of the male variety (!!) 
to deliver Mother’s Day gifts on the weekend of 13/14th 
March. If you can help, please get in touch with Susie. 
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Unfortunately, due to the present circumstances, there are no services in Church at 
present. Links for the online services will be sent out, via Mailchimp on Sunday 
morning. 

 
 

 

The date for the APCM is Thursday, 15th April. Put the date in your Diary! 

APCM Team Reports 
Please send your Team Reports to admin@stjohnssouthbourne.com by the end of March. 

 
 

Have you signed up to Churchsuite yet? It is going to be the way forward for 
communication at St. John’s. If you would like to or maybe forgotten if you have or 
haven’t, please get in touch with Susie on 01243 375576 or email 
admin@stjohnssouthbourne.com. 

 

Please contact admin@stjohnssouthbourne.com for the Zoom link 
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Catch up with Tea and Cake. 
Sarah and Ian are hosting Tea and Cake on 
Zoom this afternoon. 

Please see the email that they sent earlier for the 
links to join them. 

 
 
Connect to the Church and community via the church website - sermons, news, 
pictures and lots more, all being updated weekly. You can also find information about 
how the COVID restrictions are impacting the Church and information about where to go if you 
need help. If you have anything you would like to feature on our website, please email 
wardens@stjohnssouthbourne.com 

 
Accessibility Button 
In the bottom right hand corner of the Church website, you will find a blue and white 

button - give it a click, it brings up a menu that allows you to adjust the page size colour and 
layout. Although not perfect, it may just help you or someone you know access the site. 

Sue McNeill, as one of the Churchwardens 

is fund raising for a bench that be a fitting 

memorial for Mark. The piano bench would be 

suitably engraved and would be put against the 

south facing wall of the church. 

Further funds would enable the purchase of WW1 and WW2 benches from the same 
company which would form part of an ongoing project with the Parish Council to upgrade 
the war memorial area. 
https://www.gofundme.com/f/mark-everson-memorial- 
benches?utm_source=customer&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=p_cf+share
-flow-1 

Do have a look at the page and let others know who might like to donate towards this. 


